
Order of Service 

May 21, 2023 

 

Welcome & Announcements 

 

Recognition  & Sendoff of Pastor Lynell & Debbie Friesen 

 

Recognition of Seniors 

     

Call to Worship                 Psalm 62:8 

                       

Praise Songs                                      God Is For Us 

             The Lord’s Prayer (It’s Yours) 

                  This I Believe  

 

Scripture             Mark 10:42-45 

 

Message                     The Measure Of Greatness 

                        Joseph Arellanes 

  

Offering  (Giving Back To God)                
 

Congregational Prayer      Conner Verduzco 

  

Hymn #568 (vs 1,2&3)                    He’s The One! 

 

Hymn #30  (vs 1-4)                                                          Alleluia 

 

Benediction                Psalm 138:6 

           

Join us following the service for donut holes to celebrate &  

congratulate Pastor Lynell & Debbie on their retirement. 

Thanks for joining us today! 

 

 

Announcements 
 

Senior Recognition/Baccalaureate 

Baccalaureate will be held this afternoon at 2pm at First Reformed 

Church in Oostburg. 

 

Financial Reports 

Financial reports for the month of April are available in the      

church office during office hours. If you are unable to pick one up    

during designated office hours feel free to reach out to the office  

and one can be provided to you in your church mailbox. 

 

Giving Envelopes 

If you don’t normally receive yearly giving envelopes, but would 

like to please let the office know by May 28. Thank you. 

 

VBS Snack Donations 

There are slips in the back of church for items for snack donations  

for VBS. Please return all items to the kitchen by June 4. If you have 

any questions feel free to reach out to Amber Jensema. 

 

Kids Camp 

Save the date! Kids Camp this year will be held on August 4-6. 

 

Sunday School 

Today is the final day for Sunday School. Thank you to all the  

teachers who have poured into our students throughout this school 

year. Enjoy your summer! 

 

The Well “Move Up” Dates 

Incoming 6th graders are welcome to join The Well-MS starting June 

30. Incoming freshmen are welcome to join The Well-HS 

beginning with the Colorado Trip. 

 

 

Weekly Gatherings 

This Week’s Calendar 

 

Sunday:  Prayer  Time in Matthew Room 8:15am 

    Baccalaureate at First Reformed Church Oostburg 

  2pm 

    The Well-HS 6:30pm 

 

Monday: Bethany Circle 9am (Leader: Barb Hesselink/Hosetess: 

  Angie Hoftiezer & Barb Onnink 

    I-Fit 6-7:30pm 

    The Well-MS 7-8:30pm 

      

Wednesday: Teens for Life 7pm  

 

Thursday: Read Thru The Bible 6pm (Psalm 47, 68, 89, 96, 100, 

  101, 105) 

 

Saturday: Women’s Ministry IF Table Conversations 6:30pm 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 10: Men’s Breakfast 

June 11: Church Picnic 

June 12-15: VBS 

June 17-25: The Well-HS Students in Colorado 

June 18-22: The Woods (Elementary Aged Students) 

June 22: Women’s Ministry Dinner at Blind Horse 

June 25-30: The Woods (Middle School Aged Students) 

July 6-9: Lifefest 

July 8: Men’s Breakfast 

July 19: The Well-MS: Noah’s Ark 

July 19: Women’s Ministry Hike and Picnic at Harrington Park  

August 4-6: Kids Camp 

August 5: The Well-MS: Fondy Aqua Park 

August 12: Men’s Breakfast 

August 23: Women’s Ministry Scoot N Blast 



Announcements 

Prayer Concerns 

~Jan Soerens as he recovers from surgery  

 

Thank you 

 Debbie and I would like to thank all of you who attend Gibbsville 

Church. Over the last six years we have really appreciated being a 

part of Gibbsville and serving Christ’s Church with you. Thanks for 

your prayers and support. As Chaplain, I’ve learned there is a big 

difference between prayer and blessing. While prayers go up,  

blessings come down. Prayers are our petitions and our requests to 

God for his presence and Grace, just like incense rises to Heaven. 

Yet Blessings are God’s gifts of grace back to his children, a portion 

of His providence and Grace. You folk, all of you, have enabled me 

both to serve as a Chaplain and visitation pastor, we are sincerely 

appreciative for those prayers and your patience. 

    Our phone numbers will remain the same (Debbie: #360-820-

2675; Lynell: #360-820-2097). Our address will just be across the 

(Mississippi) river in Prescott, WI; 1914 Rose Way. Hastings, 

MN  55033. ~ Pastor Lynell & Debbie Friesen 

 

Seniors 

Congratulations to our graduating seniors: 

Ethan Brumirski, Gracie Froh, Joshua Huenink, Rachel Kowitz, Joab 

Krueger, Lucas Martin, Gabe Mentink, Caleb Mills, Autumn Neils, 

Daniel Reindl, Katrina Smies, Dakota VerVelde, McKenna  

Walvoord, & Joshua Wensink 

 
  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New To Gibbsville Church 

Are you new to Gibbsville Church? We 

would love to hear from you. Scan this QR 

code and fill out our connect card. 

 

 

Our Leadership                                                                                      

Senior Pastor: David Krueger 

Director of Student Ministries: Joseph Arellanes 

 

Our Elders 

David Cook, Steve Hokanson,  

Kent Kowitz, Matt Lee, David Wensink 

 

Our Deacons  

Phil Buchmann (Treasurer),  

Dustin Daane, Derek DeMaa, Brandon Hoftiezer, 

Mark Lorier, Scott Ongna, Keith Wilterdink,  

Brant Wilterdink 

 

To Know God and Make Him Known 

Contact Information 

Church Phone: (920) 564-3434 

Prayer Line: (920) 564-6530  

Email: grc@gibbsville.org 

Website: www.gibbsville.org  

Office Hours : Tues.-Thurs. 8:30am-12:30pm 

Gibbsville Church APP 

Gibbsville Church now has a new app!  

Access everything you need to know about 

Gibbsville Church right at your fingertips. 

Download it today by visiting the app store 

and searching for Gibbsville Church, or 

scan this QR code to take  you right there.  

He Is Risen! 


